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A sacred place of comfort, 
remembrance, and peace. 

SAINT MARTIN ’S   
EPISCOPAL CHURCH 

PET  MEMORIAL 

GARDEN

Saint Martin’s Episcopal Church
1350 Washington Valley Road
Bridgewater, NJ 08807
Phone: 908-526-1350
Email: 
stmartinschurchnj@gmail.com

Website: 
https://www.stmartinsnj.org   
 

About Our Church: 
We are a welcoming community of faith, 
rooted in Christ’s love and dedicated to 
serving both people and God’s creation. 
Our mission is to provide hope, healing, 
and connection.  
Being a Christ centered community 
empowers us to be an all inclusive 
community of faith.

      “The righteous care for the needs of          
          their animals.” – Proverbs 12:10 

      Here, families find comfort in faith  
         and community, knowing their     
         pets are remembered with love and   
         dignity. 

• No religious affiliation required. 
• Open for visitation at any time. A 

bench for quiet meditation is 
provided. 

• Peaceful surroundings on well 
maintained church grounds. 

• Perpetual care and maintenance of 
area. 

• Memorial etched river stone with 
name of pet and date available 

• A “Book of Remembrance “ Will be 
kept in the church office. 

• Our priest is available to say prayers 
    or lead a memorial service if desired.

http://www.apple.com


Welcome to Saint Martin’s Pet Memorial 
Garden, a sacred and peaceful place 
where we honor the lives of our beloved 
animal companions. Pets are a gift from 
God, offering us joy, comfort, and 
unconditional love. This garden provides 
a space for prayer, reflection, and 
remembrance.

The Pet Memorial Garden is a consecrated 
place on church grounds where families 
may lovingly place their pets’ ashes, 
finding comfort in prayer and 
remembrance.” 

Saint Martin’s provides a beautiful 
tranquil setting on church grounds for 
the spreading or interment of your 
beloved pet’s ashes.  
Interment requires a bio-degradable urn 
or box. There will be a $50 fee for 
interment of ashes. 
There is no fee for scattering of ashes. 
A suggested donation of $100 supports 
garden upkeep and ministry. 

Every year, on or around Oct. 4th we 
celebrate the Feast of St. Francis. We 
invite families to join us in a outdoor  
ceremony to bless their pets and honor the 
pets laid to rest in our garden. It’s a time to 
reflect, share, and find comfort in a 
community that understands. 


